
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
February 16, 2024 
 
 
Re: Animal Testing of Church & Dwight Co., Inc. Bicarbonate Products 
 
 
Please be advised that Church & Dwight Co., Inc. has not conducted animal testing since at least 2001 
on our Sodium Bicarbonate, Potassium Bicarbonate or Ammonium Bicarbonate materials (all grades).  
 
 
Church & Dwight’s corporate policy on animal testing can be found here: 
https://churchdwight.com/our-brands/animal-testing-policy.aspx  
 
 
Feel free to contact me with any questions. 
 
 
Regards, 

 
 
Robert G. Berube 
Manager, Technical Service 
609 806 1965 
robert.berube@churchdwight.com 
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